ATP Group Partnership

- Queens House

- Queens Road
. Buckhurst Hill - ° ’
ESSEX
-1G9 5BP

- Dear Sir ' : SR T e
" CONSULTATION UNDER CIRCULAR 7/77 _
EEB OFFICES WHITELEAF ROAD HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

" I refer to your letter of gth February giving notice of proposed A
development under paragraph 6 of Circular 7/77 for the proposal
" to extend the above offices. - : )

The matter was reported to the meeting of-Development Control

" Committee on 17th March, when no objections were raised. I can
inform you, therefore, that the Council finds your proposal
accepiable and has no further comments to make. =

Yours faithfully

. 3 ;-




